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General Comment
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this notice.

Holtec and its subsidiaries are not qualified to hold the licenses of the Indian Point Energy Center. Given its 
record, area residents have no confidence in Holtec and do not accept it as the licensee. Holtec has multiple 
problems, any one of which ought to disqualify it from decommissioning Indian Point. Taken together, they 
add up to a clear imperative to reject Holtec as the licensee.

For these reasons the Commission must not approve the license transfer. 
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